





In 2002 the Dean created a small working group that is examining graduate funding at
. SFU. Some proposals from this group can be expected in 2003.

The tuition fee increase that commenced in 2002-3 added more funds to the internal
awards budgets for the 2002/2003 academic year. We increased the number of entrance
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Appendix A Senate Graduate Studies Committee, Activities 2002 _ ' '

Meetings were held in January, February, April (two meetmgs) May, June, September,
October, November

Graduate curriculum changes were approved in B1010g1ca1 Sc1ences Business
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Education, Gerontology, History, Linguistics, Mathematics, Molecular Biology and
Biochemistry, Political Science, Psychology, Resource and Environmental Management

A program committee (a subcommittee of SGSC) was established to oversee the
individual Special Arrangements program.

Approved Masters in Public Policy

P e e — S £ LN ¢ o b TR R SR S SN TR S QR B BV B g 22 1 : *

g T




Appendix B. Graduate Enrollment and Credentials Awarded
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Graduate enrollments
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Credentials awarded by academic year

Faculty/credential 96/97 97/98 98/99 99/00 00/01 01/02

Applied Sciences : :

Masters 59 74 56 66 68 72

Ph.D. 14 20 15 16 22 11
. |Arts .

Masters 103 122 104 138 134 140

Ph.D. 29 40 26 38 24 28

Business

Administration

GDBA 0 0 0 26 27 66
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